
 

 
 

 
TSXV: LNE  

NEWS RELEASE 
LISTING ON NEX 

 
Calgary, Alberta: March 2, 2017 - Loon Energy Corporation ("Loon") announces effective March 3, 2017, 
its common shares will be listed on the NEX and will no longer be listed for trading on the TSX Venture 
Exchange.  Trading symbol on the NEX will be “LNE.H”. 
 
The management and directors continue to search diligently for new business opportunities for the 
Company and Loon will provide updates when appropriate. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Loon Energy Corporation 
Norman W. Holton  
President & Chief Executive Officer 
Phone: (403) 875-2008  
nholton@loonenergy.com  
 
 

 
 


